
April 15, 2024 

NOTICE OF PRIVILEGED ATTORNEY CLIENT COMMUNICATION IN EXECUTIVE 

SESSION PURSUANT TO C.R.S. §24-6-402(4)(b) 

On April 15, 2024 the High Plains Library Board of Directors entered into Executive Session to 

discuss the District’s Reentry Policy.  This Executive Session was properly announced.  The 

Undersigned was in attendance and the contents of the discussion contain privileged attorney-

client communications. As such, no electronic record of the Executive Session has been 

preserved pursuant to C.R.S. §24-6-402(2)(d.5)(II)(B).  
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